19 Charles Rowan House
Margery Street

London WCIX oEH

15 August 2008

Rachel Tyndall, Chief Executive
Islington Primary Care Trust
338-346 Goswell Road

London EC1V 71.Q

Dear Ms Tyndall,

Re: Finsbury Health Centre, ECr

"This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act.

Could you please supply me with:

1) The final reports from both the 2003 consultation undertaken by SparkNow and the Conservation
Management plan by Sprunt/Purcell Miller Tritton in 2006-7;

2) Any correspondance with English Heritage and either Camden and Islington Community Solutions
Ltd or Community Primary Care Solutions regarding these reports and the proposed sale, whether on
paper or by email;

3) The most recent costings undertaken regarding the upgrading and refurbishment of the Finsbury
Health Centre, with details of how the £1.5 million figure total and £500,000 ‘extra because of the listed
building status’ was arrived at;

4) Costings for the current plan to sell FHC, buy the land next door and build a new GP office and move
the other services out of FHC;

5) How much has been spent on the two recent studies of the building;

6) A statement about what happened to the LLIFT monies which had been ear-marked for refurbishing
the Finsbury Health Centre;

7) Minutes of the meeting when the decision to sell FHC was made, and any other meetings of Camden
and Islington PCT, Islington PCT, CICS or CPCS regarding the future of the FHC building over the
last 10 years.

8) Records of any change of ownership or moves towards a change of ownership for both FHC and the
Pine Street Centre since 1980;

9) Any agreements governing the transfer of the FHC land from the Northampton Estate to Finsbury
Borough Council, and then to the National Health Service;

10) The terms under which the Primary Care Trust, Camden and Islington Community Solutions Ltd
or Community Primary Care Solutions or any of their agents is empowered to sell or transfer this land.

I would be grateful if you could supply this information in the form of photocopies. If I can help clarify
this request please contact me by telephone on 07985 670 688 or by email at barb@thecollectedcity.co.uk.
I'look forward to hearing from you promptly, as required by legislation, and in any case within 20

working days.

Yours sincerely,

Barbara Jacobson



